
 

 
 

For Immediate Release 

1/22/24 

*** Media Release *** 
Greece DMV To Close January 26th, 2024 until February 14th, 2024 

for Cashier Station Modernatization Project. 

 
(Rochester NY) – The Greece DMV located in Greece Ridge Mall will be closed from 

January 26th, 2024 until February 14th, 2024 for the Cashier Station Modernization Project, 
which will include the creation of two new wheelchair accessible stations. The Irondequoit, 

Henrietta, and Downtown DMV branches will maintain their normal hours and we will be 

providing last Saturday of the month in Henrietta, plus extra Mobile DMV hours during 
this period.  

 
The following DMV branches will remain open during this temporary closure: 

 
 Irondequoit DMV 545 Titus Ave 8:30-4:30 M-F (open until 6:30 on Wednesdays) 

 Henrietta DMV 1225 Jefferson Rd 8:30-4:30 M-F (open until 6:30 on Thursdays) 

 Downtown DMV 200 E. Main St. 8:30-4:30 M-F (open until 6:30 on Mondays) 

 

 Henrietta DMV 1225 Jefferson Rd. 8:30-12:30 Saturday January 27th 

 

 Ogden Mobile DMV 269 Ogden Center Rd. Spencerport, NY  

o Tuesday, January 30th through Thursday, February 1st, 2024 from 10:30am - 

3:30pm 

 

 Brockport Mobile DMV 49 State St. Brockport, NY 

o Tuesday, February 6th through Thursday, February 8th, 2024 from 10:30am - 3:30 

pm 

 
Visit monroecounty.gov/dmv to learn more about which transactions can be completed 

online. 
 

If you have questions or need more information please feel free to contact our 

communications officer Katelyn at mcclerkpress@monroecounty.gov 
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